On the 26th of June 2008, Rania Tuckey and Jackie Tress (escorted by Mrs Morris) went to an Afghan connection fund raising event to obtain information about the charity. After lunch and a tour of the stalls selling items to raise money for the charity, a presentation was held in which Dr. Sarah Fane (the woman who takes the proceeds to and from Afghanistan) gave a presentation. She talked about her work there, what they hope to achieve in the future and projected a short video filmed on her last trip to Afghanistan. This is some of what has already been achieved through the Afghan connection:
· Establishing links between schools in England (20) and schools in Afghanistan
· Building classrooms and providing a safe working environment for 7 of the schools so far
· Providing computers, science labs and classroom equipment for the schools

· Providing much needed equipment for the medical centres in the surrounding areas, for example vaccination fridges.
· Providing equipment and kick-starting cricket clubs at many of the schools.

· Building wells for the schools so they have a safe and running supply of water

However, some schools still haven’t got classrooms and an increasing number is asking for help. The schools which have received the least help work outside in the sun without desks and only a shack or a makeshift marquee to provide shelter. Any contributions will provide much needed support for these schools; we hope to raise a lot of money this year.
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